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CORRESPONDENCE

NICE JOB NASCC STAFF!

haven’t had the chance until now to

e-mail anyone at AISC to thank them

and tell them how much I enjoyed
attending the NASCC in Baltimore in
April. Everyone at AISC did an out-
standing job! It was an incredibly edu-
cational opportunity for me and I am
still in the process of relaying every-
thing that I learned to the other engi-
neers in our office. The people at AISC
are the “model” that I wish other
industry organizations would follow.
This was my first steel conference and
based on my positive experience I will
be attending more in the future.

Some of what I learned at the con-
ference is already being put to practical
use in our office. We are currently
working on our first Girder-Slab™
project. Dan Fisher from Girder-Slab
was at the conference and he was a
speaker at one of the seminars. Attend-
ing his seminar and talking to him at
the Girder-Slab booth allowed us
quickly learn a lot about this unique
structural system. Since the conference
we’ve had a tour of a Girder-Slab pro-
ject that is currently under construc-
tion in Philadelphia and Dan will be
visiting our office in several weeks to
do an in-house seminar for our engi-
neering staff. Thanks again!

P.S.: My two-year old grandson
really enjoys playing with his AISC
Steel Solutions Center Slinky™!

Clifford Schwinger
Cagley, Harman & Associates
King of Prussia, PA

THANK YOU, MSC!

ust a note to thank you all at Mod-
ern Steel Construction for what is
unquestionably the finest publica-
tion in the steel fabrication field. The
articles are interesting, informative
and useful, and the advertising always
seems to be pertinent to our needs and
interests.
Thank you again for this outstand-
ing magazine and a job well done.

Robert D. Gillispie, 111
Vice President, IMC Corporation
Lynchburg, VA



